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Rule Self-Certification

June 25, 2015

VIA ELECTRONIC PORTAL

Christopher J. Kirkpatrick
Office of the Secretariat
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Center
1155 21st Street, N.W.
Washington, DC  20581


Re:	Regulation §40.6 Submission Certification 
Intercompany Agreement
Reference File: SR-NFX-2015-50

Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick:

Pursuant to Section 5c(c)(1) of the Commodity Exchange Act, as amended (“Act”), and Section 40.6(a) of the regulations promulgated by the Commodity Futures Trading Commission under the Act, NASDAQ Futures, Inc. (“NFX” or “Exchange”) the Exchange adopts an intercompany agreement between NFX and NASDAQ Energy Futures, LLC (“NEF”), a subsidiary of NFX, for certain services.  Confidential treatment is being simultaneously submitted to the Commission with respect to the intercompany agreement in Appendix A.  A copy of that request for confidential treatment is included with the supplemental filing.

On June 25, 2015, NFX and NEF entered into a Master Services Agreement whereby NEF would provide marketing, contract design and other services to NFX to assist in the promotion of certain listed products.  With respect to the designated contract market core principles (“Core Principles”) as set forth in the Act, the attached intercompany agreement complies with Core Principle 1.

There were no opposing views among the Exchange’s Board of Directors, members or market participants.  The Exchange hereby certifies that the intercompany agreement complies with the Commodity Exchange Act and regulations thereunder.  The Exchange also certifies that a notice of pending certification with the Commission and a copy of this submission have been concurrently posted on the Exchange’s website at www.nasdaqomx.com/nasdaq-futures.

If you require any additional information regarding the submission, please contact Stephen Matthews at +1 301 978 8458 or via e-mail at steve.matthews@nasdaq.com.  Please reference SR-NFX-2015-50 in any related correspondence.

[image: ]Regards,



Daniel R. Carrigan
President


cc:	National Futures Association
	The Options Clearing Corporation
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